
PUBLIC NOTICE 

    ¸ 
PUBLIC MEETING  

Public review on safety while travelling between home and school  
 

By the Commission de la sécurité publique 
 
The Commission de la sécurité publique will conduct a public review on the safety of schoolchildren who 
walk to school. The SPVM will make a presentation on subjects such as school crossing guards, the 
criteria for analyzing school crossings and the number and distribution of crossing guards. 
 
The presentation will be held as follows:  
 

DATE FEBRUARY 21, 2019 

TIME 6:30 P.M.  

PLACE  Council chamber of city hall, 275, rue Notre-Dame Est / Champ-de-Mars metro 
 
The presentation of the SPVM will be followed by a public question period, and a question period for 
committee members. 
 

The commission will adopt its recommendations during a meeting to be held as follows:  

 

DATE MARCH 12, 2019 

TIME 9 A.M.  

PLACE  Council chamber of city hall, 275, rue Notre-Dame Est / Champ-de-Mars metro 
 
 
ACCESSIBILITY  
Persons with reduced mobility may use the east side entrance to city hall, at 510, rue Gosford. The room 
is equipped with a hearing aid system that can be accessed by tuning in to 100.3 FM on your portable 
player. Moreover, an interpretation service for persons with a hearing disability is available on request, 
subject to the availability of interpreters. 
  
Citizens who wish to take part in the public question and comment period are asked to register as of today by 
contacting the Service du greffe, by phone at 514 872-3000 or by email at 
commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca. It is also possible to register 30 minutes prior to the beginning of the 
meeting. 
 
DOCUMENTATION 
The documents related to this public meeting will be available as soon as possible at the Service du 
greffe and on the city’s website at ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions.  
 
INFORMATION:  Service du greffe 
  Division des élections, du soutien aux commissions et de la réglementation 
  275, rue Notre-Dame Est, suite R-134 
  Montréal (Québec) H2Y 1C6 
  514-872-3000  
  commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
  @comm_MTL 

 

DATE OF PUBLICATION :  FEBRUARY, 7, 2019 – THE GAZETTE  


